
1

Reply of the Public Defender of Rights of the Czech 
Republic to the European Ombudsman's letter 
concerning her own-initiative inquiry OI/9/2014/MHZ 

Correspondence  - 24/11/2015 
Case OI/9/2014/MHZ  - Opened on 20/10/2014  - Decision on 04/05/2015  - Institution 
concerned European Border and Coast Guard Agency ( No maladministration found )  | 

Please download the attached PDF. 


